
From: Sharon Hou  

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 12:59 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca; Peter Lee; Sharon Hou 

Subject: Re: D01-21008, D02-21016 public meeting registration (0 John Birchall) 

Hi Karyn, 

Hope you are doing well. I’m connection to my letter of objection to the 0 John Birchall 
project dated Oct  9, I’d like to add an additional comment after receiving the high rise 
application study from the City. 

I realized that my house will be within 400m radius of the project, hence will be 
impacted by the reduced sun exposure. Not only this will impact our standard of home 
living but that will definitively impact our potential home value.  

Please note that this new proposal of 30-stories buildings development is much bigger 
in scope than the original plan of building up to 10- stories buildings. In addition to the 
concerns about traffic, safety, and amenities support that I have highlighted in my 
previous email, there is also reduced sun exposure that we are not expected. Myself 
and all residents in Richlands are definitely not prepared to accommodate an expanding 
community. 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Hou 

15 Elder St 

Richmond Hill, L4S 0H2 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

